
 

 
 
DATE:                    August 26, 2020 
  
TO:  Candyce Brown, Central Contracting Specialist  
 
FROM:  Allison Staton, M/WBE Senior Specialist 
 
DEPARTMENT:  Transportation 
 
SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Professional Services -Third Party Supplemental 

Transportation Services                   
 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the request submitted for Third Party Supplemental Transportation 
Services from the Transportation Department to determine compliance with the City of 
Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan.  
 
The project is federal funded with U.S. Department of Transportation Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise Program funds which currently are excluded the M/WBE Program Plan. The 
Transportation Department was provided a list of M/WBE firms from the Greensboro Relevant 
Market to notify of the opportunity to submit a response and participate on the project.   
 
 UZURV Holdings, Inc. was the selected vendor and will self-perform the duties of the contract. 
 
Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes; the 
Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, before making 
any changes. 
 
 
AS 
 
 
Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Compliance Manager 
 
 
 


